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No. NFIR/7" CPC/2013/Part | dated 25.09.2013.

MESSAGE

Pursuant to the demand raised by NFIR before the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India,
Finance Minister, Railway Minister etc through several letters, demonstrations and charter of
demands, NFIR feels happy to inform all railway employees that the Government of India
has approved today setting up of 7% Pay Commission for the employees of Central
Government including railway employees.

NFIR further conveys that the recommendations of the 7" Central Pay Commission
shall be made effective from 01/01/2016.

Yours faithfully,
]

(M.Raghavaiah)
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